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7 June 2016

Decision Letter: Revision of Gavi-funded 2016 doses for Pneumococcal Vaccine
Dear Minister,

| am writing in relation to Afghanistan’s request for renewal of Pneumococcal Vaccine
support which was approved by Gavi in July 2015 and communicated to the country
through the Decision Letter dated 15 September 2015.

Following the country request for additional doses, we have revised the volumes of the
Gavi-supported portion and related injection safety materials for the year 2016. The
previous approval for 2016 was for a total of 4,383,000 doses equivalent to
US$22,033,000. The revised approval is for 5,243,400 doses equivalent to
US$26,269,000. Kindly notice Afghanistan’s co-financing portion remains the same.

The attached Appendix A, replaces the Appendix A-2 provided to the Country on the 15
September 2015 Decision Letter, and provides the financial and programmatic
information for this approval.

Please do not hesitate to contact my colleague Ms. Anne Cronin, at «acronin@gavi.org»
if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,
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Hind Khatib-Othman
Managing Director, Country Programmes

cc: The Minister of Finance
Director Planning Unit, MoH
The EPI Manager
WHO Country Representative
UNICEF Country Representative
Regional Working Group
UNICEF Programme Division
UNICEF Supply Division









